
March 2-8 is National Multiple Sclerosis Awareness Week.

This year, about 10,000 people will be diagnosed with Multiple Sclerosis 

in the U.S. The good news, however, is that this is a promising time for 

individuals who’ve been diagnosed. For most people, MS does not shorten 

life expectancy. And ongoing research points to promising treatments 

on the way. So during National MS Awareness Week, let’s take time to 

remember family members, friends, neighbors or associates who have MS, 

and help them know we’re just as hopeful for their futures as they are.

www.allsup.com

There’s something each of us can offer the  
    400,000 Americans living with MS...our support.	


